Faculty Advising Plan for Mathematics Majors

Department of Mathematics

1. Each student is assigned a faculty advisor when we are notified they have joined the program. The student is encouraged, but not required, to meet with this advisor on a regular basis.

Problem: There is no systematic way to maintain the list of faculty advisors or inform students of their advisors. 

2. The department offers a variety of activities to encourage student-faculty interaction. This year these activities include the Math Movie of the Month, Math Club, practice for competitions such as the Putnam and the Virginia Tech Competition. This seems to be an effective way to establish informal contact between students and faculty. We plan to expand these to include occasional major lunches devoted to a topic of interest to our majors. In spring 2009, we expect to offer three Math Club events, three Math Movies of the Month, at least one major lunch and a couple of get-togethers for MATH and SEME majors to learn more about prospects for teaching.

3. Specialized advisers. The department will work to develop a few faculty advisers who advise students with a particular interest such as graduate school, internships, secondary school teaching, and undergraduate research.

Comment: It is unlikely that a student needs three advisers. If successful, these advisers may replace the current faculty advising.

4. We are preparing a picture board of our majors to help faculty to know our majors and to help the majors recognize each other.
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